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Shipper Name Date Accept/Reject Publish Shipper Comments xoserve Comments 

RWE npower 
Ltd 

Steph 
Shepherd 

27/07/12 Accept Yes Further to the discussion at the UK Link 
Committee meeting on 12/07/12, regarding 

the use of the .SUN file, RWEnpower do not 

support the removal of the file.  This would 
limit our ability to actively manage our Gas 

portfolio, and as such we would suggest that 
the .SUN file remains in its current form.   

 
In terms of the other options considered by 

the SWIG, we would also reject the 

suggestion to mandate the submitting the file 
on the EFD, as we believe that this would 

present a risk to Suppliers to withhold the file 
until the actual EFD.   

 

Therefore, an approach to develop the file to 
contain a future ‘effective from date field’ 

would better meet the needs of the DCC.   
 

Thank you for your 
feedback.  We note your 

comments. 

We will look to develop 
options that support 

providing a means to 
maintain Supplier 

organisation detail, and an 
effective date. 

       

       

 


